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Vote NO on opposition to AB 518 (Item J2)

From Ella Perrins <ellperrins@gmail.com>

Date Mon 6/23/2025 3:01 PM

COB <COB@co.humboldt.ca.us>; Bohn, Rex <RBohn@co.humboldt.ca.us> ; Bushnell, Michelle

<mbushnell@co.humboldt.ca.us>; Arroyo, Natalie <narroyo@co.humbo ldt.ca.us>; Madrone, Steve

<smadrone@co.humboldt.ca.us>; Wilson, Mike <Mike.Wilson@co.humbo ldt.ca.us>

To

Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when clicking links or

opening attachments.

Dear Humboldt Board of Supervisors,

I am a resident of Humboldt County and I am asking that you vote "No" on Item J2,
Supervisor Wilson's proposed opposition to Assembly Bill 518. AB 518 would remove

expensive and unnecessary state development requirements for landowners looking to work
with the county to host a small number of recreational campsites on their land.

We should be giving landowners more tools to make ends meet in Humboldt County, not
fewer. Do not oppose AB 518 - support it! We are proud residents and love sharing our piece
of paradise. Hosting campers and offering peaceful retreats not only helps us monetarily but
also to build and strengthen community and local pride.

Thank you,

Ella


